
Tennessee Valley Authority, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402

January 7, 2013

10 CFR 54

Mark Yoo, SQN LRA Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 0-11F1
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-77 and DPR-79
NRC Docket Nos. 50-327 and 50-328

Subject: Sequoyah License Renewal Application Boundary Drawings

References: TVA Letter to NRC "Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2 License Renewal,"
dated January 7, 2013

By the referenced letter, Tennessee Valley Authority submitted the License Renewal
Application (LRA) for the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant. The LRA references boundary drawings
used in the scoping phase of the license renewal project. To facilitate NRC review of the LRA,
the following information-only items are being provided. Enclosed are the copies of the
boundary drawings, reviewer compact discs (CDs) and copies of the LRA. These documents
are provided to aid the Staff in the review of the application.

There are no new regulatory commitments in this letter. If you have any questions please
contact Henry Lee at (423) 751 2683.

President, Nuclear Licensing
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Enclosures:
1. Four Sets of License Renewal Application Boundary Drawings
2. Five Reviewer CDs
3. Three LRA Copies



ENCLOSURE 1

Tennessee Valley Authority
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant Units I and 2

Four Sets of License Renewal Application Boundary Drawings



ENCLOSURE 2

Tennessee Valley Authority
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2

Five Reviewer CDs



ENCLOSURE 3

Tennessee Valley Authority
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2

Three LRA Copies


